
Date: 1st December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have so much news to share that I have added in an extra whole 

school newsletter this month to share some of the children’s 

achievements. We wanted to share with you some of the work we 

completed for Black History month, some thank you messages from 

some of the charities we have been supporting this term and also some 

information on attendance.  In December, we will then have our 

safeguarding newsletter with some information to support you ahead 

of the Christmas Holidays.  

 

We will also be sharing our countdown to Christmas Story videos with 

members of staff sharing a Christmas Story for you and your child to 

watch and enjoy. We will share the links for these on ParentMail each 

day so keep a look out!  

 

Ms Martin 

Headteacher  

December: 

Tuesday 5th—FOBS Christmas Carols 3:30—4:30pm—School Hall.  

Wednesday 6th—9am Nursery and Reception Classes Nativity Performance.  

Thursday 7th—Children’s Christmas Pantomime in School.  

Friday 8th—Senior Citizens Christmas Treat  

Monday 11th—Year 3 Parents Music Showcase Performance  

Tuesday 12th—Hot Christmas Lunch  

Wednesday 13th—FOBS Christmas Discos EYFS+KS1 3:15—4:15.  KS2 4:40—5:30 

Friday 15th—Year 5 Christmas Production to parents  

Monday 18th—Christmas Party Day—Children invited to wear Christmas Jumpers 

Tuesday 19th—Children’s Christingle Services  

Tuesday 19th—School closes at 1pm.  

January:  

Thursday 4th—School Reopens  

Thursday 4th and Friday 5th—Urban Strides Dance session for each year group.  

Tuesday 16th—Year 3 Trip to Natural History Museum  

Wednesday 17th—Reception Parent Workshop—Mastery Number 

Monday 22nd—Reception and Year 6 School Nurse Height and Weight checks.  







As we approach the 

colder months, we know 

that there are more 

illnesses around. 

However, in most cases, 

children are still able to 

attend school. If your 

child was really ill and 

looked liked they were 

struggling in the day, then 

as a school we would ring 

you and send your child 

home for the rest of the 

day.  As you can see from 

the previous image, 

missed schooling has a 

huge impact on children’s 

progress academically, 

social interactions and on 

their own mental health 

and wellbeing. 



 
  

On behalf of the ‘Bridge The Gap’, I am writing to thank you for the generous food donation that we have received and for your interest in, and support 
for, this important work. 

  
These are difficult times for everyone with the lasting pressures from the pandemic, compounding existing challenges of family support and finances and 

the health, social and housing needs experienced by so many. As well as the cost of living crisis adding to this. 
  
At Bridge The Gap we are particularly aware of the very real and pressing needs of individuals and families in and around Aylesbury. In a typical week we 

help between 150 to 200 people, reflecting a wide range of circumstances. We see no sign of those numbers reducing. 
  

Working closely with The Trussell Trust, and helped by much valued support such as yours, the dedicated team of Bridge The Gap volunteers have 
worked to provide a lifeline for those in need. We know how much this is appreciated. Our aim is, quite simply and literally, to ‘bridge the gap’ - to make a 

difference between hunger and health, hardship and hope. 
  
Quality food and balanced nutritional support are vital for everyone’s strength and survival. But they also make a massive difference to the personal and 
mental well being of individuals and families who may be under particular pressure. Wherever possible we aim to reach out to Foodbank visitors in a way 

that goes beyond day-to-day essentials and makes them feel valued and special. For example, this Christmas - as last year - we will be distributing 
donated games, books and toys, as well as other Christmas gifts. For Mother’s Day we produced a specially designed card of appreciation, while at 

Easter we were able to offer personal gifts of toiletries and cosmetics for adults and Easter eggs for children.  
  
With the continued uncertainties of the present time, our ambition is to maintain a supportive lifeline for those who are in the greatest need, at what may 
be one of the most challenging times in their lives. Your generous and welcome donations make this possible! Thank you again for standing with us … 

and for standing alongside all those who - together - we care for in this community. 
  

With all good wishes,  
Hannah Lowe and the Bridge The Gap Team 



A huge thank you to everyone of our families and members of the school community 

who have given generously to the Bridge the Gap, Children in Need and Poppy Appeal 

over this last term.  

Thank you 


